
 
                           NOTICE FOR EMPANELMENT 
 
UTI Infrastructure Technology And Services Ltd invites applications for 
empanelment of Supply, Installation, Testing and Commissioning of 
300TR Non CFC Chiller Plant at UTI Tower, Bandra - Kurla Complex, 
Mumbai. For details see website www.utiitsl.com. The last date for 
empanelment is 27.3.2015.  
 
The applications along with Balance Sheet for last three years, latest 
Bank Solvency Certificates, at least four copies of work orders and work 
completion certificates of works completed during the last five years, 
from Government Offices / Financial Institutions / Public Sector 
undertaking shall be submitted on or before 27.3.2015 
Applications along with documents must reach to the below address:-                                                                                                                      
                 The Deputy Vice President  
                 UTI Infrastructure Technology And Services Ltd 
                 UTI Tower, Gn Block, 
                  Bandra- Kurla Complex, 
                  Bandra (East) 
                  Mumbai—400-051    
 
The application shall be submitted in sealed cover super scribing 
“NOTICE FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR EMPANELMENT FOR 
THE WORK OF CHILLER PLANT on the top of the cover.  
Contact No.022-66786078 
 
                                                                                 
 
 
 

http://www.utiitsl.com/

